
Sock Drive 2019 

 

Hello Cetronia families! 

This year student government has decided to run a sock drive that will be 

donated to Project Keep Warm.  We are looking for new, heavy adult winter 

socks to be donated for the homeless.  This campaign will run from December 

3rd -December 18th.  All donations will be placed in the boxes in the gym 

hallway.  We need your help to make our drive a success!  If you have any 

questions throughout the drive please do not hesitate to contact me at 

sommerm1@parklandsd.org 

 
 

Sincerely,    
 
Cetronia’s Student Government    
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